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It has been more than half a year since I returned from Japan, and I often think about my life in Japan.
I am very grateful to Prof. Ikeda and Prof. Matsumoto of Juntendo University and Prof. Honda of Japan
Medical School for their guidance and support for more than two years. I made great progress, expanded
my horizons and enriched my experience in that time.

After returning back to China, I started my clinical work, including outpatient work, emergency work
and surgical work mainly on maxillofacial surgery and treatment. Furthermore, I teach both residency
and under/graduate students in my university and hospital.

During my working days in Japan, I mainly studied the research on early diagnosis of head and neck
cancer markers and published three related SCI articles. One of them revealed the role of BP180 as an
early diagnostic marker in head and neck cancer and oral cancer. Currently, I will continue my research
in this area. The current plan is to perform BP180 antibody test in serum from hospitalized patients, and
evaluate whether BP180 can be a valuable protein for early diagnosis and
screening of head and neck squamous carcinoma. I hope to make progress
after my return to China and publish more research results.

Finally, I would like to thank the Society for Promotion International
Otorhinolaryngology (SPIO) and my supervisors for their dedication, rigor
and perseverance, which I have learned from. I am determined to apply what
I have learned in Japan to my clinical practice and keep growing. In the
future, I will contribute not only to the medicine of Japan and China, but also
to the promotion of friendly feelings and health and well-being of the two
countries' people.




